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Minutes 
7:30pm Wednesday 6th October 2020
Lenswood Centennial Park

Chair Peter Stafford
Present Peter Stafford, Mal Drew, Cam Stafford, Chris Grant, Brittany Norris. Haydn Smith, Rose Milton-Head, Steve Smith
Apologies Emily Bordie-Tyrell

Peter S directed people to the COVID-safe plan, sign-in and hand sanitiser. Peter S is our COVID marshall. We had a working bee. 
Minutes of previous meeting – no minutes we taken, it was a rather informal meeting after the AGM.
Outdoor cinema – due to COVID restrictions, the Forest Range Hall is not a suitable venue, so an outdoor cinema is proposed. We will trial the projector outdoors next meeting. Steven can source a sound system from Uraidla Sustainability Fair. 
Your Hall Your Hub – we are invited to the 25th October function where the idea of local halls as “community hubs” is being promoted. It is seen as a way to;

- Promote Community Hall use and encourage membership

- Focus on preparedness for this seasons bushfire season, (Oct is the CFS Bushfire prep month)

- Advertise what activities are available within each community
 moved by Cam Stafford “That we have a presence at this event at the Lenswood Oval” seconded Mal Drew. Passed

Discussion on what presence to have. Peter will set up a display. CG to advise that we will have a stand, and find out more about how it will run. 
Lenswood Centennial Park – we have now established as a friends group to the park to help look after it. Peter S and Chris G met with AHC (Tonia Brown) and Trees for Life staff (Peter Wotten and others) to discuss. CG registered us as a friends group with the Landscapes Board which provides insurance.  We have AHC blessing to do works removing weeds on the eastern side of the creek. We have had two weed removal events so far with a large area being cleared of surprisingly good quality bush above the logs cut into seats. AHC has reciprocated by slashing broom and long grass on the flat. Next working bee: Wed 14th from 5:30pm. 
Peter S raised the prospect of developing some nature play possibilities. To discuss next time. 
Financial report  - none 
Other Business -  none
Next meeting – Wed 4th November at 7:30pm at Forest Range Hall. 
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